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The website is back up and in business and so too is the Blog! We took a little

recess to rebuild and redesign our website and | hope you check out the
changes. www.stillwatersestates.com is the place to visit!

The most noticeable change is the new first page “Drone” view of Stillwaters.
Seeing Stillwaters Estates from this view is a great way to show off our beautiful
neighborhood.

In honor of the new and improved website AND being about to blog and post
photos again here are some neighborhood photos | have been collecting...

Two little deer just outside the Gathering Place patio this week. Mama Deer is
standing just off to the left, out of the view of the camera:

A sample of the roses we have been receiving here in the office all summer
from a Stillwaters resident - we love them!


https://stillwatersestates.com
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We continue to build houses (Seventeen lots left) and this has been a common
sight lately!

One of my favorite signs of Fall is the little Maple tree just outside The
Gathering Place. Come see it in person!
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Quote of the Week:

The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even touched
- they must be felt with the heart. - Helen Keller

Weather:

It is a chilly and wet day here in Centralia. Some places north
(Seattle/Everett/Bellingham) even had snow this morning. Not sure we are
quite ready for the snow yet but we definitely need the rain. Enjoy your week
ahead.



